
CROYDON PHILATELIC SOCIETY: 
NOTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON 28TH NOVEMBER 2017: 

 
On 28th November 2017 Croydon Philatelic Society held its annual Grand 
Auction attended by 20 members at 19.45 hours. 
 
 

 
 

The photograph shows the auction team - from left to right  Pauline MacBroom, 
Frank Simpson and David Rennie who ran the event.  
 
There were 250 lots on offer including stamps, albums, stockbooks, catalogues, 
booklets, stockcards, pochettes and mounts all for sale at a reasonable price. For 
the thematic collector there were 60 lots of birds from many countries ranging 
from Austria to Swaziland and many countries in between.  
 
Members enjoyed the evening and went home with many bargains to sort out at 
home. 
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